From: Rey Lono

Sent: 14 February 2022 17:44
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Application No. 2021/3225/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Ref above application for development on Murphy’s Yard.

| object on grounds of over- development. There are insufficient facilities for the hundreds of new
residents, no green spaces planned so that the Heath will be overcrowded.

The views from the Heath across London will be ruined by the height of the buildings, in contravention of
numerous plans and policies

Ray Long



